IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
SUhOTR(bAAl SRAGIGHY
Roswell District
P.O. Drawexr 1857
Roswell, New Mexico 88202-1857

October 16, 1981

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Sun 0il Company
P.0O. Box 1861
Midland, Texas 79702

Lease No.-NM-025497

Well No.-3 Jennings "A" Federal
Y 4 Location-NWwkSEk

Sec. 15, T. 198., R, 38E.

Approval Date~February 27, 1981

Gentlemen:

In reference to your letter dated October 18, 1981, our approval of your
Application for Permit to Drill well No. 3 Jennings "A" Federal at a
location 1845'FSL and 2010'FEL, sec. 15, T. 19S., R. 32E., is hereby
rascinded.

Your application for well No. 3 Jennings "A" Federal at it's new location,
2500 FNL/ and 1880' FEL, sec. 15, T. 19S., R. 32E., is currently being
processed for approval.

Sincerely yours,

(Orig. Sgd) ROGER A. CHAPMAN

JAMES A. GILLHAM
District Supervisor

cc:
“KMOCD-Hobbs

BLM-Carlsbad

Lease File-Roswell District

Lease File-SCR

Sub-District-Hobbs

Roswell District Chrono

Certified Receipt No.-P21 3659996

RAChapman:mvd:10/16/81






